John Rogers

Cooke Aquaculture has shown in the past that it can't be trusted to operate a fish farm in a safe
way. These fish farms pose a serious risk to Wild Salmon, which are already in serious decline,
especially Chinook Salmon. If Cooke wants to produce Farmed Salmon they should do so on land
in an enclosed containment system. Please for the sake of Wild Salmon and the SRKW's do not
permit this application.



